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Dear 4-H Parents:
	Hard to believe that the school year is winding down already!!  Here is a list of special events and activities coming up in the next month.  Sorry this newsletter is so late. It’s been a busy start to the month for me personally. 
· Friday, May 4 – No school for students (Subject Council day for teachers)
· Monday, May 14 – No school for students (Union meeting for teachers)
· Friday, May 18 – Field trip to the Meduxnekeag Nature Preserve for a hike. We will be leaving CCS at 8:30 am and will be returning to the school around 11:00 am. Permission slips went home last week. Please sign and return it if you haven’t already done so. Parent volunteers are welcome but must have Policy 701 training. Please have your child dressed appropriately for hiking in the woods. NO FLIP FLOPS!!!
· Monday, May 21 – No school (Victoria Day)
· Friday, May 25 – Jump Rope for Heart in the afternoon. Pledge envelopes have gone home with each student. Details about on-line pledging and prizes to be earned are on the envelope. All pledges need to be in to the school by this date. 
· Tuesday, May 29 – Half day for students due to Professional Learning for teachers. Students will be dismissed at 11:30. 

							Mrs. Iris Hitchcock













										
